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President's Letter
28th November 2021 
 

Dear Member

New entry rules for Switzerland 

What disappointing news from Switzerland this weekend - 10 days quarantine for Brits
with immediate effect.  Ever the optimist, I sincerely hope we see some relaxation in
the coming weeks and that the latest Covid variant is not as concerning as first
thought. 
  
Whatever happens the construction of the Run is about to start and Gary and Martin
are heading to the Engadine this week and will quarantine for ten days so that one way
or another we will open the Run even if on a limited basis. 
  
We will of course keep you posted of any guidance updates we receive from our
friends in St Moritz.

All good wishes 
James

 
 

Copyright © 2021 St. Moritz Tobogganing Club Ltd., All rights reserved. 
 
 

Want to change how you receive these emails?

https://mailchi.mp/021706a33faa/newsletter-new-swiss-quarantine-rules-keep-calm-and-carry-on?e=[UNIQID]


You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
 

https://cresta-run.us18.list-manage.com/profile?u=84565b3a39b695f056cc58618&id=9b7978fa8f&e=[UNIQID]&c=f6724b9f5b
https://cresta-run.us18.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=84565b3a39b695f056cc58618&id=9b7978fa8f&e=[UNIQID]&c=f6724b9f5b
http://www.mailchimp.com/email-referral/?utm_source=freemium_newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=referral_marketing&aid=84565b3a39b695f056cc58618&afl=1

